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The Gospel 
MATTHEW 25 :  31 -46

34th Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year A, 22nd of November 2020

My Intentions

As you listen to the Gospel today reflect on
what Fr Simon is saying. Try to write some of

the words from the Gospel that stand out to you
in the space below.

Before Mass starts, we should think about some of the things that we would like to pray for. 
Jesus loves to listen to our prayers and help us in our lives.

Write or draw in the space below some of the people or things that you want to hold close to your heart this
week.

Saturday 6pm, St Vincent's, Aranda - Sunday 8:30am, St Matthew's Page - Sunday 10am, St Vincent's, Aranda



He will place the sheep on his right hand and the goats on his left.
Then the King will say to those on his right hand, “Come, you whom
my Father has blessed, take for your heritage the kingdom prepared
for you since the foundation of the world. For I was hungry and you
gave me food; I was thirsty and you gave me drink; I was a stranger
and you made me welcome; naked and you clothed me, sick and you
visited me, in prison and you came to see me.” Then the virtuous will
say to him in reply, “Lord, when did we see you hungry and feed you;

or thirsty and give you drink? When did we see you a stranger and
make you welcome; naked and clothe you; sick or in prison and go to
see you?” And the King will answer, “I tell you solemnly, in so far as
you did this to one of the least of these brothers of mine, you did it

to me.”
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Youth ministry is young people
sharing the messages of God with

other young people. Youth ministry
is fun, relevant and faith filled.

Do you want to get involved in
youth ministry?

Calendar of Youth Events

34th Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year A,  November 2020

The Story

Weekly Challenge

Next face to face youth group will
be held at AMF Bowling in

Belconnen at 4pm on Saturday the
21st November. Bring the whole

family! 
Please RSVP by the 15th November

via email to Sarah or Claire (see
email addresses below).

Social distancing will be in place
and we hope to see you there!

Contact your South Belconnen
youth ministers Sarah and Claire
via email for more information.

A Gospel Activity

Upcoming Youth Group

To help Jesus we have to help those around us. How
often do you help others around you? What can you do

to help others?

What happened in the Gospel story today? 
Can you draw or write a retelling of the story below.


